
September 5, 2012 
 
Faculty/Administration Evaluation Committee 
 
Committee Members: 
Cindy Hyslop 
Peggy Drussel 
Janie Moore 
Kathy Schwandt 
Lynette Macfarlan 
Stephanie Davis 
Xunming Du 
 
Work with Susanna Dorr to get the revised evaluation information on the website.  
The changes passed Faculty Senate and Presidents Council in spring 2012.  
Possibly find a student worker to compare documents. 
 
Review the GBC Administrator Evaluation with input from the committee and the 
President.   
 
Goals for 2012 -201 3 academic year are to maintain the evaluation information 
and to work on GBC Administrator Evaluation.  Administrator Evaluations have 
not been completed for the last two year. 
 

Next meeting September 5, 2012 
10:00 - 12:00 
EIT 201 
 
 
 


